General Business

McDonald County Sheriff, Mike Hall, discussed Independence Day weekend with the Commission

Travis Meador met with the Commission to discuss Crossing Road.

Mike Boze met with the Commission regarding Lummins Road.

ADJOURN

Commission will reconvene on July 8, 2015

SIGNATURES

Keith Lindgaist

Wednesday July 8th, 2015

Approved

John B**yr**

Book OO pg. 243

David Holloway

McDonald County Commission—Minutes

July 8, 2015

Present:

John Bunch - Eastern Commissioner
David Holloway- Western Commissioner
Keith Lindquist- Presiding Commissioner

Kimberly Bell - County Clerk

General Business

The Commission met with Rick Jordan regarding the Oscar Talley Bridge at Lanagan.

decision could be made, to allow the Blackmon family access to their residence, as well as allow Mr. and gate put in place by Mr. Brown. She also stated a mail receptacle with her address on the box had been Prosecuting Attorney Dobbs requested Mr. Brown keep the gate open, until such time an agreement or copies of Commission minutes back to 1985. Minutes before 1985 are on microfiche at the state level. since 2006. Mr. Geeding agreed to these requests. Mr. Geeding requested documentation from 1973 Mrs. Blackmon to have their mail delivered to the mail receptacle on their own property as it has been and Stephanie Blackmon (resident on Duncan Drive). Mr. Geeding stated that Billy Brown, resident on Thompson, Nancy Wolfe (both with Mr. Geeding), Bill Dobbs (McDonald County Prosecuting Attorney), Blackmon replied the gate has caused an undue hardship in accessing her residence, located past the placed at another location on the road without her consent. Mr. Geeding and the Commission had a copy of a deed dated June 14, 1973 giving McDonald County access to maintain a road on that land. regarding petitions and minutes that pertain to Duncan Drive. The County Clerk's office has paper The County Clerk stated every effort will be made to obtain the requested information in a timely Duncan Drive, had the right to place a gate across the road, currently listed as a county road. Mrs. The Commission met with Steve Geeding regarding Duncan Drive. In attendance were Thurston matter.

ADJOURN

Commission will reconvene on July 13, 2015

SIGNATURES

Keith Lindquist

David Holloway

Approved

John Byrich

Monday July 13th, 2015

Book 00 pg. 243